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Kathmandu, Nepal -- Eleven people attended an appointment ceremony for a new district peace council 

(DPC) coordinator for Sunsari district, a district in Province No. 1, UPF-Nepal held on January 18, 2021. 

The chapter has been appointing DPC leaders for all 77 districts of the country. 

 

The new coordinator is Mr. Mohan Shrestha and he succeeds Mr. Bikram Shree, who was recognized for 

his service as the previous DPC coordinator. 

 

Both Mr. Shree and former chief advisor, Mr. Raj Kumar Karki, gave speeches. 

 

 

 


